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Harvest Festival 
 
On Wednesday 13th October 2021 we will be celebrating our Harvest Festival with our 
first whole school assembly for the first time since March 2020. 
 
Children can come to school in Mufti Clothes (no football kits or dyed hair) for a         
charitable donation of tinned foods, sealed bottles , canned drinks, dried or packet foods 
or  toiletries. 
As ever, we appreciate your generosity in these trying times. 
 
Thank you 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Dates for your Diary 

 

October 
Tuesday 12th……………………… Tours of the school for prospective new parents                             
                                                        10.30am or 2.00pm (please call to book) 
Wednesday 13th …………………..Harvest Assembly & Mufti Day                           
Thursday 14th………………………Flu Nasal Immunisation (Reception-Year 6) 
Monday 25th–Friday 29th……….. Half Term 

 
November 

Friday 5th……………………………Tours of the school for prospective new parents                            
                                                        10.30am or 2.00pm (please call to book)                            

Friday 12th November …………….INSET  Day 
Tuesday 16th………………………..Individual Class Photo 
Wednesday 17th…………………….Dog Trust Workshops over two days. (KS2) 

December 
Thursday 16th………………………Class Christmas Parties 
Friday 17th.. ………………………. Break up for Christmas Holidays 2pm/Mufti Day 
 
January 2022 
Tuesday 4th ………………………..INSET Day 
Wednesday 5th…………………….Back to school 
Monday 14th-Friday 18th………….Half Term 

Black History Month 

 

This month is Black History Month and we have been celebrating at Tweeddale by          
learning about significant individuals who have made a real difference to society. We are 
discussing why it is important to celebrate people of all cultures and how important it is to 
celebrate diversity. We are also looking at people who have had a significant effect on 
the music industry by listening to their songs and discussing how they had extra hurdles 
to overcome due to their race. 

Flu Vaccine Consent Form 

 

Today a form went out on Groupcall for the Flu Vaccine. Please can you follow the link 
on the letter to complete an online e-consent form. 

 



Outdoor Gym 

 

 

Using some of our Sports Premium Funding, Tweeddale Primary School decided to invest in 
some additional equipment for the children to use to continue to develop the physical activity. 
Throughout the week, each class is on a rota to give the children the opportunity to use it on     
different occasions each week.  

The children have really enjoyed using the equipment since the start of this school year and the 
'buzz' surrounding it has been great!  

High School Applications 

 

If you have a child in Year 6, please remember  to apply for a High School by 31st October 2021. 

https://www.sutton.gov.uk/info/200439/school_admissions/2332/transfer_to_secondary_school_septe
mber_2022 

https://www.sutton.gov.uk/info/200439/school_admissions/2332/transfer_to_secondary_school_september_2022
https://www.sutton.gov.uk/info/200439/school_admissions/2332/transfer_to_secondary_school_september_2022

